
Advisory for the following zipcodes: 19151, parts of 19131, parts of 19139

WATER ADVISORY  
DATE DISTRIBUTED: 6/13/23              

Please share this information with people in the zip codes shown above who may not have received this notice 
directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You may post this notice 
in a public place or distribute copies by hand or mail.

 For Translation  (215) 685-6300 
Español  |  國語  |  Tiếng Việt  |  Pусский  |  ភាសាខ្មែរ  |  廣東話  |  Português  |  Italiano (215) 685-6300 ?

Boil water advisory is over.
No further action is required.

What happened:  On June 11, 2023, a pump failure created a loss of pressure at a pumping station that serves 
parts of upper West Philadelphia. These conditions could allow contaminated water to enter the system, and 
your property’s plumbing. 

How we corrected the issue: We restored system pressure and water service. We flushed the water system 
thoroughly. We tested finished water, and found no evidence of coliform bacteria.

Philadelphia Water Department 
 1101 Market St. 3rd Floor, Philadelphia PA 19107  

PWS ID#: PA 1510001


